


SEMINAR IN THE DEPARTMENT OF 
INTERIOR ARCHITECTURE AND ENVIRONMENTAL DESIGN

ENGİN ÖNCÜOĞLU
“COLLABORATION BETWEEN ARCHITECTURE AND INTERIOR ARCHITECTURE AND 

PROJECT DEVELOPMENT”

The interior architecture Engin Öncüoğlu who is one of the partners of Öncüoğlu+ACP
Architecture and Planning, which has departments in Ankara, Istanbul, Moscow, 

Hamburg and Almaty, was in Izmir Economy University to meet the Interior 
Architecture and Environmental Design students on 12 October 2010. He visited for 
Applied Workshop in IAED I lecture and he conveyed information about his business 

life expressions. He shared information about the projects which are applied as well as 
those that have not yet passed the stage of implementation. He noticed that in the 

relationship between interior architect and client, professional presentation 
techniques are so important. Also he recommended to interior architecture and 

architecture students that in design process, the association of interdisciplinary areas 
is indispensable for efficiency in business life. Engin Öncüoğlu completed his speech 
with a pleasant atmosphere and he faithfully answered the questions of students. 












